QUECHAN INDIAN TRIBE

Ft. Yuma Indian Reservation

P.O. Box 1899
Yuma, Arizona 85366-1899
Phone (760) 572-0213
Fax (760) 572-2102

Out of an abundance of caution and transparency, we want to
share with our community that on 05/28/2020 two employees
have tested positive for Covid19. Within the past 24 hours,
we’ve taken immediate action to connect with those who were
potentially exposed. The employees are currently under self-
quarantine as recommended by CDC guidelines.

As a precautionary measure, other staff members who were in
close contact with these employees have been notified to be
tested and self-1solate by staying at home. Staff are taking
appropriate precautions and practicing infection control to
prevent any possible spread of the virus. The health and safety
of our staff and the community are our number one

priority. The Quechan Tribe will continue to follow the CDC
guidelines.
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